

TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

<u>www.Twainharteschool.com</u> www.facebook.com/twainharteschool

Parent Newsletter – April 8, 2022

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

4/13- Spring Pictures

4/13- Board of Trustees Meeting; 4:00pm- Board Room

4/18- School is in Session

4/20- Open House 5:00pm-6:30pm

4/22- Family Movie Night; 7:00pm- Gym

4/28- VIP Assembly; 9:00am- Cafeteria

4/29- Living Wax Museum- Hosted by 5th Grade

DISCOVERY FAIR hosted by Tuolumne County will be April 9th from 2:00pm- 5:00pm at the fairgrounds. The fair has activities for all ages and is free. See postcard sent home with your student for more information.

IS YOUR STUDENT RETURNING to Twain Harte School? Please let us know whether or not your student(s) will be returning by filling out the form that will be sent home next week. Planning for the 2022-2023 school year is under way. Please return the forms as soon as possible.

SPRING PICTURES will be on April 13th. Please order online or send the order form and payment with your student on picture day.

APRIL 18th School will be in session with a 2:40 dismissal. This is to make up for a snow closure day during the winter storms.

OPEN HOUSE will be on campus on April 20th from 5:00pm-6:30pm.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT will be on April 22nd at 7:00 pm in the gym. The movie will be Wall-e, which is rated G. Movie viewing and games will be free. Snacks and raffle tickets will be available for purchase.

DRESS CODE As the weather warms up please have your children dressed according to the dress code before arriving at school in the morning. The full school dress code policy is located on **page 19 of the Student/Parent handbook**. The dress code applies to the school day and all events. Students wearing clothing that is identified as inappropriate will be sent to the office to call home or borrow clothing from our clothing box.

YEARBOOKS can no longer be ordered online but, we have a few extras that will be available for purchase on a first-come first-served basis. If you would still like to purchase a yearbook the cost is \$35.00. Please contact the office to add your name to the list; a book will only be guaranteed upon receipt of purchase.

EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY - DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM. GO BRAVES!